
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/05/25/101     Date: 15.05.2025 

 

NOTICE  
 

 

I am pleased to inform all concerned that Dr. Sariful Islam has been assigned the 

responsibility of Head of the Department (HOD) for the Department of Physical 

Education w.e.f. 15 May 2025. This responsibility has been assigned for 2 years. 

I believe that under his able leadership, the department will grow and progress and 

the students will be highly benefited. 

I congratulate Dr. Islam for his new assignment and convey my nest wishes to him. 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kr. Sen 

Principal     
 

 

 

 

CC: Office Records 

 

 
 

 


